
To The 63 Volunteers Who Helped To Make 
The Annual Chenango County Habitat For 
Humanity Yard Sale A Tremendous Success.

A special thank you to: Boy Scouts of 
Gilbertsville-Mt. Upton, Norwich & Sherburne, 

Achieve, Colgate University Students,
GE Aviation and UHS

SEE YOU AGAIN NEXT YEAR 
Sept. 11-13, 2025

Items to donate, call (607) 843-6249


